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Thank you for your email request for information to the Boundary Commission for England (BCE) on 14 October
2021, which has been considered under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000. In your request for
information you asked:

| wish to make the following Freedom of Information request:

What response(s) has the Boundary Commission received to the Initial proposals (published on 8/6/21) for the 2023
Boundary Review from the following elected representatives for Leicestershire and Rutland

Neil O’Brien MP, Harborough

Alberto Costa MP, South Leicestershire

Ed Argar MP, Charnwood

Andrew Bridgen MP, North West Leicestershire Luke Evans MP, Bosworth
Jane Hunt MP. Loughborough

Alicia Kearns MP, Melton & Rutland

If the above elected representatives have submitted response(s), please provide a copy of those responses.

During this time, we will not be providing individual consultation responses as they are not yet published. Every single
representation made will be made available to view at the beginning of the secondary consultation in Spring 2022.

Under the provisions of the FOI Act if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you may wish to ask for an
internal review. If this situation arises you should write to:

The Secretary to the Boundary Commission for England
35 Great Smith Street

Westminster

London

SW1P 3BQ

Email: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk

If it transpires you are not content with our response or the internal review, you may apply directly to the Information
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have
exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the BCE. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner,
Wycliffe House,

Water Lane,

Wilmslow,

Cheshire,

SK9 5AF

Kind regards,
Tia Martin

Boundary Commission for England

35 Great Smith Street | London | SW1P 3BQ
t: 020 7276 1102
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e: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
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On Thu, 14 Oct 2021 at 12:43, || G v ot-:

Hi,
| wish to make the following Freedom of Information request:

What response(s) has the Boundary Commission received to the Initial proposals (published on 8/6/21) for the
2023 Boundary Review from the following elected representatives for Leicestershire and Rutland

Neil O’Brien MP, Harborough

Alberto Costa MP, South Leicestershire

Ed Argar MP, Charnwood

Andrew Bridgen MP, North West Leicestershire Luke Evans MP, Bosworth
Jane Hunt MP. Loughborough

Alicia Kearns MP, Melton & Rutland

If the above elected representatives have submitted response(s), please provide a copy of those responses.

Best regards,
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